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Date: 2/18/2020 

Customer name:  UNITED NATURAL FOODS INC. 

Dear: United Natural Foods Inc.  

This is to inform you of a product recall involving:  

Product Name: Paleonola Gain Free Granola- The Original (UPC 013964497144), Paleonola Grain Free Granola- Maple Pancake (UPC 
013964497120), Paleonola Grain Free Granola- Chocolate Fix (UPC 013964497113), Paleonola Grain Free Granola- Piña Colada (UPC 
091037367808)   
Product Lot Number(s): The Original Best By dates: 091720, 092420, 092920, 093020, 100520, 100720, 100820, 101220; Maple 

Pancake Best By dates: 091420, 091820, 092320, 100120, 101320; Chocolate Best By dates: 091620; Piña Colada Best By dates: 

091520, 092220, 100220, 100920 

PO#/Load Number(s): See attached document  

Date of Shipment(s): See attached document 

Volume: See attached document 

 
We are contacting you to notify you that one of our suppliers is initiating a voluntary recall on an ingredient we used in 

our finished products. We were notified by our supplier Healthy Food Ingredients that a product we purchased from 

them, Organic IntegriPure Gold 30 Mesh Flax, is currently being recalled due to the detection of an unapproved 

herbicide- haloxyfop which occurred in a product sold under organic status. Their supplier lot code number is: 4P172M-

300719-EC. This recall is being made with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration.  Use of or consumption 

of this product may pose an imminent health hazard. 

According to our records you have received finished product(s) from us impacted by this supplier-initiated recall. We 

have provided additional information indicating which impacted lots were shipped to you and on what date(s). 

Please immediately examine your inventory and quarantine product subject to recall. In addition, if you may have 

further distributed this product, please identify your customers and notify them at once of this product recall. Your 

notification to your customers may be enhanced by including a copy of this recall notification letter. All customers who 

have purchased any items impacted from the recall are urged to dispose of it.  

This recall should be disbursed out to the wholesale, retail, consumer, and user level. 

Your immediate response in writing along with the completion of form R9.5.a Corporate Recall Return Response is 

required. 

Paleonola is committed to the highest standards in food safety and quality assurance. Unfortunately, even with strict 

supply chain parameters, organic verification and factors outside of our control, these things can arise from time to 

time. We will do everything necessary to rectify the situation and support every one of our partners along the way. 

Thank you for your understanding, cooperation and assistance.   

If you have any questions, please call Dinos Stamoulis at 516-850-1961. 

Dinos Stamoulis 
President 
Paleonola 
d: 516-850-1961 
dinos@paleonola.com 
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